
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

3/21/2022 

Shootout – The Basketball Shootout 
was a huge success! The students all 
had a great time. Thank you parents for 
helping your child find sponsors. 
 

Now it is time to collect the pledges that 
were made for the Shootout.  We would 
like to have as many donations collected 
as possible by next Friday, April 1.  The 
donation form is being sent home with 
your child today so you know who you 
need to contact for payment.  Thank you 
for your help. 
 
Spirit Day – Our next Spirit Day is this 
Thursday and it is favorite Baseball 
Team Day.  Show some team spirit! 
 
Enrollment Forms – were sent home 
on Monday, March 7 and need to be 
returned by this Friday.  This will help 
assist us in planning effectively for the 
2022-2023 school year and to reserve 
your child’s spot in his/her classroom, 
please complete the Enrollment 
Intention Form and return it to the 
school office by this Friday, March 25th.  
 

Report Card Day is this Wednesday.  
Please go over the report card with your 
child.  Then sign the envelope and 
return just the envelope to school. 
 
Track - The next sports season is track. 
Track is open to ALL 3rd - 8th grade 
students. Please encourage your child 
to participate in this year's track season. 
Event sign-ups are due by this Friday. 
Practice will be held during the school 
day. 

 

We will participate in 2 track meets. On 
Saturday, April 2, the league meet will 
be held at South Mountain High School 
beginning at 9:00am.  On Tuesday, April 
5 at 3:30 pm, we will participate in a 
meet hosted by ALA held at ALA.  
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K-2 Track Meet – The meet will be  
Saturday, April 9, and is held at ALA. It 
runs from 8:45am - noon. Students will 
practice during the school day.  
Participants should be at ALA by 8:30 
am.  Please speak with Miss Kramer if 
you have any questions. 
 
Lenten Worship – For the next 3 weeks 
Wednesday evening worship services 
will be held at 6:30 pm. We will be 
having a Fellowship Potluck Dinner 
before each service at 5:30 pm. Please 
join us!  
 
ACSTO 22-23 Applications – are now 
available online at www.acsto.org . All 
parents with a child in PreK – 7th grade 
should go online and fill out the 2022-
2023 application asap.  The tuition for 
22-23 for K – 8 is $5,100. 
 
School Choice AZ Applications – are 
also available online at 
schoolchoicearizona.org  This is a 
corporate low income scholarship.  
Please take a look as the guidelines 
actually include a large percentage of 
our families. 
 
Chapel - Our Chapel service will be 
held on Fridays at 8:30 am.  Mission 
envelopes are sent home every 
Thursday for chapel on Friday.  Please  
help teach your child that it’s not the 
amount that you give in chapel that is 
most important; it’s a way for them to 
say thanks to God for all the things He 
has given us.   
 

Our next mission designation will be for 
Ministry Training Ethiopia. Our offerings 
so far are $968.47. 
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Upcoming Events  
 

• Tue, 3/22 Hot 
Lunch – Taco Roll 
Up 

• Wed, 3/23 Hot 
Lunch – 
Cheeseburger 

• Wed, 3/23 Dinner 
and Lent worship 
5:30/6:30pm 

• Thu, 3/24 Hot 
Lunch – Mini corn 
Dogs 

• Thu, 3/24 Spirit Day 
Baseball Day 

• Fri, 3/25 8:30 am  
Chapel & Mission 
Collection    

• Fri, 3/25 Hot Lunch 
Walking Taco  

• Sun, 3/27 Worship 
8:00 & 10:30 am 

• Mon, 3/28 Hot 
Lunch – Chicken 
Nuggets 

• Tue, 3/29 Hot 
Lunch – Chicken 
Drumstick 

• Wed, 3/30 Hot 
Lunch – Pizza 

• Wed, 3/30 Dinner 
and Lent worship 
5:30/6:30pm 

• Thu, 3/31 Hot 
Lunch – Mac & 
Cheese 

• Fri, 4/1 8:30 am  
Chapel & Mission 
Collection    

 

 

 

Like us on 

Facebook 

Follow us on 

Instagram 
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Pastor, Teachers and Staff 
 
 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 760-215-2783 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 760-224-3212 

Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167  

Miss Kramer: 760-215-2629 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 

Pastor Else: 602-579-8804 
 

Board of Education    
 

 

David Conklin (Chairman) 
davidaconklin@yahoo.com    
602-717-7815  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639  

Eric Coda   eric.coda@yahoo.com                      
602-301-5761 

Tom Gray     tomgray1011@gmail.com              
602-694-6681 

Paul Dameron Taz_manian@msn.com  
602-206-4215 

 

Theodore Bodjanac  COLTED@hotmail.com   
623-308-1903 

  

 

                   
 
 

 

mailto:davidaconklin@yahoo.com
mailto:mgantenbein@cox.net
mailto:eric.coda@yahoo.com
mailto:tomgray1011@gmail.com
mailto:Taz_manian@msn.com
mailto:COLTED@hotmail.com

